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Dear Patients, 

It is with mixed emotions that I am writing to announce that after 23 years I have 

decided to retire and close my practice on July 1, 2022. It has been a great pleasure 

providing for your healthcare needs over the years and it is not easy for me to give it up. 

I have loved the practice of pediatrics more than I can express and it has been my great 

privilege to participate with you in the care of so many babies, children, and young 

adults. 

I am anxious that all of you will continue to receive quality medical care. I 

encourage you to begin looking for another physician well in advance of July 1, 2022. 

Please be assured that my staff and I will do everything we can to make the 

transition smooth and stress free. Attached please find a list of local pediatric offices 

in the Princeton area. If your child is 18 or older as of July 1, 2022, Dr. Nataliya 

Dashevsky and Dr. Feroza Hossain would be happy to accept them as new patients into 

their practice, Medical Associates of Princeton, LLC. 

Please be advised that as of July 1, 2022 all patient records will be sent to Iron 

Mountain, a medical records storage provider, for proper HIPAA compliant storage. You 

can start requesting your medical records from this office via email at: 

medicalrecords@doctorsinprinceton.com. Note, by law we cannot share your 

medical information without your written consent. A medical records release form is 

required for each individual child seen at this practice. Please allow 30 days to complete 

your request. 

Thank you for the loyalty and trust you have placed in me over the years. I will 

take the memories of all that I have experienced with me into my retirement. If I do not 

have an appointment to see you, I wish you all good health and happiness in the coming 

years. 

If you have any questions, you can contact the office at 609-683-7773. 

Sincerely, 

�#i� 
Dr. Elena Altshuler, MD 


